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To the Pole de Renaissance Communiste en France (PRCF)
Paris

Dear Comrades,

On behalf of the Hungarian Workers’ Party, we send to our fraternal greetings and best wishes
on the occasion of the 20" anniversary of founding of PRCF.

The founding and activity of the PCRF has become a strong element of reorganisation and
strengthening of communist forces in France. The Hungarian Workers’ Party supports the
struggle of the PCRF against capitalism in France and in the European Union.

During these twenty years the PRCF has become an important member of the international
communist and workers” movement. Many fraternal parties respect the consequent Marxist-
Leninist position of the PCRF, its principal estimation of current affairs.

The internationalist policy of the PCRF supports our common efforts to renew the cooperation
of anti-capitalist parties in Europe and all over the world.

Your fight against the aggressive plans of the NATO is an important contribution to our
common efforts to prevent the escalation of the war into a nuclear world war.

The Hungarian Workers’ Party considers you as our ally and friend. We are ready to deepen
our cooperation in all possible fields. We support you and you can rely upon us.

On the 20" Anniversary of the Founding of the PCRF we wish a long-lasting happy future to
all members of your party. We wish a long-lasting sincere friendship and fruitful cooperation
for the PCRF and the Hungarian Workers’ Party.

Comradely yours
National Presidency

Hungarian Workers’ Party



